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Welcome back! Apologies for the delay in getting this terms newsletter out.
We have a varied theme for this term as there is a lot going on at this time of year. Our planning is therefore:
Week commencing:

29th October; Halloween
4th November; Bonfire Night
11th November; Remembrance

18th November; British Wildlife

25th November; Thanksgiving

2nd December; British Wildlife

9th December to end of term; Christmas
Please remember, the diary in your child’s tray is a joint venture. We would love you to contribute to them with photographs (perhaps this term it could be trick or treating, or enjoying a bonfire and firework display), or comments, particularly on the term sheet which has a space for you to complete with the new things you have seen your child doing, or even where you have been or a funny anecdote about them. This does not have to be daily, or even weekly. Even termly would be much appreciated, although if you could fill out the parent section on the sheet monthly we would be very grateful!
We will be holding our AGM on Thursday 21st November 2019. Nomination forms will be coming out for new members – we would be very grateful if you could come on to the committee and help us. The more members we have, the less time consuming for individuals. We cannot stay open without a committee, so members are important.
On Friday 29 November we are holding a Fashion Show in Martin Village Hall to raise funds. Your support would be much appreciated!
On Friday 6th December we are having a stall on Woodhall Christmas Market. We are again doing a jam jar tombola, so donations of clean jam jars, and gifts to put in them (such as sweets, small toys, gloves, for example) would be gratefully received.

Please ensure children have a named pair of wellies for outdoor play, as the field is very muddy. A change of clothes is also very useful!

So off we go into a new term of fun, adventure and, of course, learning!
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